
 

2022 ABAS Law Student 

Scholarship 

 

The Asian/Pacific Bar Association of Sacramento (ABAS) is an association of attorneys, 
judges, law students, and friends who contribute to professional development, community 
service, public appointments, advocacy, and camaraderie.  ABAS will award $500 to one 
or two eligible law student(s) who have demonstrated advocacy for and/or improving the 
Asian/Pacific Islander (API) community. 

Applicants must be enrolled as a law student and in good standing at a law school located 
in Sacramento or Yolo County.  The selected recipient(s) will be presented the 
scholarship at the Unity Bar Dinner held in Sacramento, CA, on November 10, 2022.  

Your application must include (1) a copy of your current resume, (2) a 1-2-page 
statement describing your activities in the Asian/Pacific Islander communities, and (3) 
proof of enrollment in law school in Sacramento or Yolo County (e.g. unofficial 
transcript).  Your application materials must include your name and contact information 
(i.e., phone number, mailing address, email), law school including year and division (i.e., 
day, evening), and anticipated degree (i.e., JD, LLM) and graduation date. 

Deadline to apply: All completed applications including the attachments must be sent by 
email to abassacramento@gmail.com by 5:00 p.m., October 17, 2022.  If you have any 
questions, please contact jinniferpitcher@gmail.com or mwang@wilneroreilly.com. 

If you are selected as a recipient, ABAS will notify you by telephone and email.  Thank 
you for your interest! 


